Our Case Number: ABP-316828-23

James and Charlotte Acton
11 Birchview Avenue
Kilnamanagh

Dublin 24

D24ATX2

Date: 08 March 2024

Re: Tallaght/Clondatkin to City Centre BusConnect Core Bus Corridor Scheme.

Tailaght/Clondalkin to Dubiin City.

Dear Sir/ Madam,
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An Bord Pleandla has received your recent letter in relation to the above mentioned proposed road 1

development. The contents of your letter have been noted.

If you have any queries in relation to this matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board at

laps@pleanala.ie

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleandla reference number in any correspondence or

telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,
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Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737244
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Lauren Griffin

R
From: LAPS
Sent: Thursday 7 March 2024 12:34
To: ‘James Acton’
Subject: RE: Submission - ABP-316828-23

A Chara,
The Board acknowledges receipt of your email, official acknowledgement will issue in due course.
Kind regards,

Lauren

From: James Acton <jamesacton1968@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday 6 March 2024 18:03

To: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>

Cc: charlotte farrell <charlotte.farrell@hotmail.com>
Subject: Submission - ABP-316828-23

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when clicking links or
opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

To whom it may concern,

We are writing to you to dispute the plan of the bus connects corridor interacting a portion of the greenhills road.
Also known as, Tallaght/Clondaikin to City Centre BusConnect core bus corridor scheme.

This plan in our eyes brings a huge displeasement to the community. The area is quiet, lived in by many, children,
elderly peaple, pets the list goes on.

The area is proudly a wonderful green area for both use and scenery namely: pet walking especially, pets enjoy a
walk on these grounds especially for elder pets whao can't reach the park. Children play there. Elderly people feel
safe in the area as an intersection into the estate. Building this corridor disrupts all of these activities.

Speaking for ourselves, when we moved here we never imagined such a project to take place. We have put time,
money and effort into making our house a home, not a loud, disruptive traffic filled nightmare as you can probably

understand. When people buy homes, they buy them for certain reasons, one for us was the peacefulness of the
avenue - not the potential traffic and noise.

We are utterly disappointed in the idea which is why we are making this appeal. Don't let it happen. We don't want
it to happen, as much as the other residents don't either. It truly hurts us to no end that this is a potential plan, don't

harm our quiet area and | say this with utmost respect - please leave us in peace.

Kind regards,

James and Charlotte Acton
ABP-316828-23

11 Birchview avenue



Kilnamanagh
Dublin 24
D24 ATX2



